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The "Holy Ground Pilgrimage for the Inheritance of Heavenly Fortune" was held successfully. This time, especially, this Holy 

Ground Pilgrimage was held simultaneously with the pilgrimage to the Cheon Jeong Gung and the Cheonshim Lake Boat 

experience. It became a precious time for members to physically and heartistically feel True Parents; it was a propitious time for 

them to experience a new beginning. 

 

 

 


